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Raising	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	is	a	good	first	step	to	returning	to	a	faired	price	for	
solar	producers.	The	refunded	price	should	be	much	higher,	to	acknowledge	the	
important	benefit	to	the	grid	of	having	solar	production	added	in	virtually	for	
free,	and	without	all	the	damaging	climate	and	polluting	impacts	of	coal	stations.	
I	have	just	received	my	bill	and	have	produced	66%	of	the	energy	I	used,	yet	
received	under	$15	for	it!	The	new	11-14c	per	KwH	must	be	passed	on,	and	the	
amount	increased	regularly.	Thank	you	
	
Renee	Levy		
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